
 

 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Kazakhstan 

 

23-1/28 

 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Kazakhstan Government protocol 

service expresses its regards to the Executive Board of the International Fund for 

saving the Aral Sea and as a response to the note # 01-102 dated 6 December 2012, 

reckons an honour to send you this certifying document of being registered in the 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Kazakhstan. 

Annex: aforementioned 1 document 

 

State protocol service using this opportunity assures of its great regard to the 

Representative again. 

 

Astana city, 9 January 2013 

 

EXECTUVE BOARD 

OF THE INTERNATIONAL 

FUND FOR SAVING THE  

ARAL SEA 

Almaty city 

 

  



 

 

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF THE REPUBLIC OF KAZAKHSTAN 

 

STATE PROTOCOL 

 

31, D.Kunayev street 

Astana, 010000 

Tel.: (7172)72-00-56, fax: (7172) 72-01-39 

E-mail: protocol@mfa.kz 

 

CERTIFICATE 

 

This to prove that the Representative office of the Executive Board of the 

International Fund for saving the Aral Sea is registered in Almaty, 109 Tole Bi street, 

near the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Kazakhstan and that it uses 

all of the advantages and immunities in accordance with the Vienna Convention on 

Diplomatic relations dated of 18 April 1961. 

 To show to whom it might be required. 

 

HEAD OF THE 

STATE PROTOCOL SERVICE   M. ATAMKULOV 

mailto:protocol@mfa.kz

